
 

 

 

 

PYE BANK CE PRIMARY SCHOOL | WEEKLY FAMILY NEWSLETTER 

SPRING 2| WEEK 7| FRIDAY 28TH FEBRUARY 2025 

School Streets Closure and One Way Road  

Dear Families,  
 The School Streets Closure has gone really well again this week. The back of school is so much safer and calmer 
now. I wanted to just highlight a couple of issues: 
• The front of school is now very busy! Please be aware that children and families can still come into school on 

the back gate. It is just that the road is closed to vehicles.  
• Cars are parking on pavements and double yellow lines on the junction of Nottingham Street/Andover Street 

and this is making it unsafe for people crossing. Please park safely. 
• Nottingham Street leading up to the school entrance is getting very jammed. Please do not drive up here. 
• There are always lots of parking spaces available on Andover Street, only a short walk from the gate at the 

back of school. There are also spaces available on the section of Nottingham Street across Andover Street.  
Mrs Kurcewicz, Headteacher 
 
 
 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

 
 

Next Week’s Menu – Spring 2 Week 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 4th March: Y1 City Centre Trip 

Thursday 6th March: World Book Day (Pyjama 
dressing up!) 

Tues 11th March, 2:30pm: Y2 Open Classroom 

Weds 12th March, 2:30pm: Y4 Open Classroom 

Thurs 13th March: Y6 Open Classroom 

Wb Mon 17th March: Y5 Bikeability Week 

Friday 28th March: Last Day of Term 

Monday 14th April: Back to school 

Friday 18th April and Monday 21st April: 
Easter Bank Holiday- School Closed 

Monday 5th May: Bank Holiday- School Closed 

Wb Mon 11th May: Y6 SATs Week 

 

 

 

 

 

                            

 

  

 

 

Parent/carer consultation evenings: A reminder that if you did not manage to see your child’s 
teacher at parent/carer consultation evenings, please contact them to make a separate appointment.  



 

 

 

 

A Spotlight on… Funding Success!  

In this section, we celebrate a particular event, achievement or area of the curriculum each week.  

Last half term, the pupil council had the opportunity to apply for 
the Acorn fund, which is a grant given to schools to use towards 
equipment for after school clubs. School councillors asked the 
children in their class to vote for ideas and then put together the 
application themselves. We are pleased to announce that we 
have been awarded £250 to put towards a video games club. 

A particular ‘Thank you’ goes to Asma and Hamna for leading on 
the bid! 

  

 
 

 

Let’s Celebrate! 

 

 

 

 

 
Gold Award Winners! 

 

  
Headteacher’s Afternoon Tea Winners! 

mkmkmk 

Good dgshfdjgkfhdk 

F2 Crucible: Laith, Yusif, Wateen, Hanna, Ray, 

Abdulrahman, Zakrea, Aisha & Firdaus 

F2 Lyceum: Hanad, Naomi, Hadjra, Haniya, Layan, 
Mumtas, Sumayah & Jayna 

Y1 Sheaf: Dhruvith 

Y1 Rivelin: Ilyas 

Y2 Robins: Casim 

Y2 Doves: Eknoor 

Y3 Maples: Ismahan 

Y3 Evergreen: Felicia 

Y4 Bluebells: Syda  

Y4 Sunflowers: Missra 

Y5 Ladybower: Hadiya  

Y5 Damflask: Keenan and Laaibah 

  Y6 Golden Eagles: (Due to Y6’s being on a trip their gold            

  Y6 Wise Owls:       award will be announced next week) 

The Treehouse: Abdirahman 

 Every week, six lucky raffle ticket winners get to 

have afternoon tea with Mrs Kurcewicz: Wateen 

and Jayna (F2), Yehia (Y1 Rivelin), Ismahan (Y3 

Maples), Fetemi (Y4 Bluebells), Munira A (Y4 

Sunflowers) 

 

 
Attendance 

‘Attend Today, Achieve Tomorrow’ 

Week Beginning: 24th February 2025  

 Whole School Attendance: 93.73% 

 F2 Top Attenders: Lyceum 91.7% 

KS1 Top Attenders: Doves 98.52% 

KS2 Top Attenders: Sunflowers 98.47% 

 

     

Website: 

 

Contact: 

 

Email: 

www.pyebank.sheffield.sch.uk  0114 2760472 parents@pbp.dsat.education  
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